
NOTICE OF CHANGE IN COMMENT PERIOD
Date:
March 16, 2015
SUMMARY OF CHANGES:  In response to comments received, the University of Florida is extending the comment period concerning the proposed regulations that were posted at http://regulations.ufl.edu/ on March 3, 2015.  Any comments concerning the proposed regulations should be submitted by Monday, March 23, 2015.

COMMENTS CONCERNING THE PROPOSED REGULATION SHOULD BE SUBMITTED TO:  Sandra L. Mitchell, Senior Administrative Assistant, 123 Tigert Hall, Post Office Box 113125, University of Florida, Gainesville, Florida 32611, 352-392-1358 office, 352-392-4387 facsimile, regulations@ufl.edu.  
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